
  
   

 

13 November 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 9 Energiser Workshop – Monday 26 November 2018 

I am pleased to inform you that I have invited the Energy Quest team to school again this 
year and Year 9 will be attending an Energiser Workshop on Monday 26 November.  
Tomorrow’s Engineers Energy Quest is funded by Shell and run locally by the Learn by 
Design Team.  This STEM workshop is packed with hands-on activities, careers 
information and inspirational films from engineers working in energy right now.  9J and 9M 
will attend the Energiser Workshop in the morning and 9O and 9P will attend in the 
afternoon. 

Students will receive their own workbook to capture learning as they explore concepts of 
energy generation, sustainability and technologies.  The workshop will also give them an 
opportunity to explore concepts in physics, design and technology and engineering 

supported by all the kit required. 

I hope that Year 9 enjoy their workshop and I look forward to them introducing what they 
have learnt into their Physics lessons. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Michael Thorne 
Head of Physics and Geology 
 

 


